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Townsend, Erle

From: Chris and Jean Hood <chrisjeanhood@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:25 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 I'm totally opposed to the electric vehicle mandate! I want you to know that  I'm a Maine resident, I have been all my 

life and will continue to be. It's one thing for people to want and buy electric cars  which is their choice, but a whole 

other problem to mandate it for our entire state! We as Mainers should be allowed to buy the car we want and not 

mandated to purchase something we don't want. Not to mention the problems of what it will do to our state budget to 

have enough charging stations in order to take care of all the mandated electric cars. What's good for one state is not 

necessarily good for our state! Please vote no on this important bill! 


